Mr. Dean E. McNabb, Penwell Funeral Home, Topeka, Kansas.

Dear Mr. McMabb:

Theory and Practice of Athletic Injuries" this summer, and have Dean Stouffer's tentative approval. You may count on this, and we are counting on your enrollment and that of Charles Mills. You will also be able to take 31M as a Refresher Course under Mr. Shenk.

I am just leaving today for a commencement address tonight and one tomorrow night, and upon my return I will get the final approval of the budget committee. In the meantime, I would appreciate it if you will contact Mr. Mills, and write me confirming your plans to enroll in these two courses.

It was a pleasure to have a visit with both of you last Saturday in my office.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH